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Principal: Mr Damien McGoldrick            Deputy Principal: Mr Michael Rooney 
 
                                                                             

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Due to Covid 19 restrictions, all teaching and learning will continue through the 

Microsoft Teams platform. The school will be closed to all members of the 

community including students, teachers, and management. As a result, the school 

can be contacted by email at coolapps@msletb.ie.  

If you need to borrow a laptop to enable teaching and learning, please contact us at 

the above email address and we will arrange a date and time to facilitate this. 

Likewise, if your child needs to collect class materials from their base class, please 

email us at the above address and we will arrange a suitable time to do so.  

Letters posted to Coola PPS will be checked on a regular basis. We have been 

instructed that no personnel may enter school grounds at present, apart from the 

construction company, so please kindly adhere to this. For regular updates please 

go to coola.ie.  

 

Thank you. 
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